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in Reply Refer To:
Licenses: 35-11468-01

35-11468-02
i Dockets: 030-07338/91-01

030-07339/91-01

Oklahoma Civil Defense Agency
ATTN: Woodrow Goins, Director
P.O. Box 53365

| Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73152

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety intpection conducted
by Messrs. Selvan Rajendran and Gilbert ! . Guerre, Jr., of this office on
January 7, 1991, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License
Nos. 35-11468-01 and 35-11468-02, and to the discussion of our findings held by
the inspectors with members of your staf f at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under the licenses as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews of
personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the inspectors.

The inspectors discussed your staf f's misunderstanding regarding the letters
referenced in the last condition of the li:enses. Specifically, they pointed
out that application for license renewal may not result in the deletion of old
references, especially if the new application does not contain all necessary
information from the previous references. If in the future you want old
references to be eliminated from your license (s), please make that clear to us.
Also, upon receiving your license from NRC after any licensing action, your

i staff should review the license carefully to ensure that all license conditions
are understood and to ensure that we have made all changes that you requested.

No violations were observed for License No. 35-11468-01,

| For License No. 35-11468-02 certain of your activities were found not to be
I conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements. Consequently, you are

required to respond to this matter in writing, in accordance with the
provisions of Section 2.201 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2 Title 10
Code of Federal Regulations. Your response should be based on the specifics
contained in the Notice of Violation enclosed with this letter,

in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Costmission's regulations, a copy of this
letter, the enclosure, and your response to this letter will be placed in the

,

NRC public Document Room.
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The response directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice is not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

$hould you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to |
discuts them with you. !

Sincerely,

Oridnal Sir.ned th: e

LAWREt4CE A. C'4DLLL gM

A, Bill Beach, Direct r
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
( Appendix - Notice of Violation
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Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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